“Any instance in which American tax dollars are being sent abroad requires great consideration and a high burden of proof that these dollars are going to achieve the intended goal. I am not convinced that the President and Congress can ensure that the funding provided through this legislation, which is intended for the people of Ukraine, will not ultimately be used to pay back Russian debts. The United States is right to stand with the people of Ukraine against President Putin, and should explore other available options,” said Senator Dean Heller.
